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Undertaking J2.12 - To update 31A to reflect 2008 year end customer numbers.
We wish to correct our comments from the hearings and refer you back to our original response to VECC IR #31 A

Please note when you refer to the original exhibit 31A - below the summary of customer
numbers by class it shows the date of January 12, 2009 below it.

This was 2008 numbers for the class breakdown.

The response to 31B - breakdown of residential customer numbers by consumption was inadvertently
inserted right after the response to 31A instead of after the question 31B.

These values were derived from 2007 history. The customer count was slightly different but
we did a projection by consumption category assuming the customer count of 41,702 which was the

number of customers reported in the 2008 test year in our rate application.

Note that our rate application was filed before the customer count data was generated January 12, 2009.
Thus the difference in customer numbers

The rate application projected a count of 41,702

Our query run after the 2008 year end reported 41,843



